Executive Board

Allyson Quinn, President
Kelly Butts, Vice-President
Catherine Guerard, Treasurer
Roy Smith, Newsletter Editor
Roy Smith, Membership
Christine Bailey, E-Board member
Steve Bickerton, Jr, E-Board member
Jean Donovan, E-Board member
Jill LaMonica, E-Board member
Mary Lou Linn, E-Board member
Patty McMahon, E-Board member
Mary Shea, E-Board member
Sean Weir, E-Board member
Lauren Woods, E-Board member

SUPPORT LOCAL BUSINESSES

ADAMS FISH MARKET ADAMS VILLAGE INS AGENCY ANNE FOLEY INSURANCE B BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS CREDIT UNION **BOSTON FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL #718** BURKE INVESTIGATION SERVICE CEDAR GROVE CEMETERY COLLEGE HYPE /SPORTSWEAR COUNCILOR FRANK BAKER CUTTIN' LOOSE REP DANIEL J. HUNT REP DAN CULLINANE ELLIOT PHYSICAL THERAPY FANCY SALON FLORIAN HALL ASSOCIATES GREENHILLS BAKERY HAIR IMAGE HARBORPOINT LIQUORS J. P. PLASTERING JOE GLYNN CLEANERS INC K. DOHERTY CONSTRUCTION LANDMARK PUBLIC HOUSE LAURA PENNEY FAMILY CHILD CARE LOPEZ THE FLORIST LUCY'S AMERICAN TAVERN LYNN'S SPA MAYOR MARTIN WALSH MAUREEN CONNOLLY REAL ESTATE MEMBERS PLUS CREDIT UNION COUNCILOR MIICHAEL FLAHERTY MOLINARI'S PIZZA MURPHY PAINTING & WALLPAPERING NEIGHBORHOOD PHOTO NEWS NEPONSET CIRCLE CAR WASH NEPONSET GULF NEW ENGLAND MILLWORKS SEN NICK COLLINS

> To join by mail send your check: Business \$20 Individual \$10 Cedar Grove Civic Assoc. c/o Roy Smith 27 Saranac St #3 Dorchester, MA 02122

O'CONNOR & SON FUNERAL HOME

O'SULLIVAN HOCKEY

PATRICK KEADY CONSTRUCTION REP STEPHEN LYNCH

SUPREME LIQUORS

THE INDUSRY
THE MUFFLERMAN

TRAVERSE INS. A GENCY

VILLAGE TOUCH

The Cedar Grove Civic Association

February Meeting

will be held on

Tuesday, February 11th, 2019 @ 7 pm

Fr. Lane Hall (St. Brendan's Church)

Agenda February Meeting

- Kathleen Hessler of Rockne Ave will discuss traffic and transportation related issues in the St. Brendan area
- Discussion of findings from the traffic study and feedback from the Cedar Grove Community on traffic issues

Community News and Events

Open Enrollment at Saint Brendan School. Reach out to Christine Bailey at chailey@stbrendanschool.org for more information.

St Brendan School Pizza Fundraiser at Landmark. Ash Wednesday Dine in or take out and Fridays during lent from 5-7 (dine in only) A percentage of proceeds for all pizza purchased will go to Saint Brendan School. Flyers with coupons will be available at back of Church, at the school office and on Saint Brendan School Facebook & Instagram pages.

Minutes from the January Meeting

- During the Neighborhood Crime Report Sergeant Dunford reported that cars were broken into on Adams, Charlemont and Train Streets
- Steve Bickerton Jr. gave an update on construction of the new Adams Street Branch Library and also mentioned that McDonalds has expressed continuing interest in renovation and expansion of its Gallivan Boulevard Franchise
- Jill LaMonica and Lisa Zinck spoke about classes and activities available at the Leahy-Holloran Community Center
- Patrick Forde from Senator Nick Collin's office and Amanda Curley from Representative Frank Baker's office were present

Please Join at https://cedargrovecivic.com/become-a-member/